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LEAGUE OF WOMEN VOTERS HOLDS PUBLIC FORUM ON ENERGY SAVINGS: 
“POCKET THE MONEY & SAVE THE PLANET” 

Monday, June 13, 7 p.m., Hampton Library, Bridgehampton 
 

 The League of Women Voters of the Hamptons is hosting a public forum on ways to save both 

money and energy.  

Titled “Pocket the Money & Save the Planet,” it takes place on Monday, June 13 at 7 p.m. in the 

community room of Bridgehampton’s Hampton Library at 2478 Main Street.  

 Panelists will include: Eric Woodward, a Southampton architect, who will speak on “green” 

home renovations; Rosemary Olsen from the NYS Energy Research & Development Authority 

(NYSERDA), who will provide information on home energy audits, rebates, approved lists of 

contractors, and a new joint program with the Town of Southampton; Walter Hoefer, Director of 

Municipal & School Programs at the Long Island Power Authority (LIPA), who will speak about their 

Energy Star program; and John Tortorella from Tortorella Pools, who will cover energy-efficient ways 

to heat your pool. 

 Information regarding dark sky compliant outdoor lighting will also be provided. 

 Refreshments will be served at the beginning of the program. A question-and-answer session will 

follow the panel’s presentation. 

 For further information, call the library at 631-537-0015 or League Co-President Glorian Berk at 

631-283-2638. 
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